
 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have started to look at the Easter story and begun by explored why Palm Sunday is 

important. 

In English, we explored some of the illustrations of our new class text, wrote descriptive 

pieces as well as our own stories. 

In Maths, we have begun looking at fractions – what they represent and how to order them 

from smallest to greatest. 

In Art, we explored different brush strokes used when painting to prepare us for our final 

painting of a rainforest. 
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Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Rehan and Fred for their detailed description of the setting in our story 

Headteacher's Award: Zakir for always showing love in the classroom and Amelia for 

persevering with her maths. 

Swimmer of the week: Rehan for persevering when swimming on his front and staying calm 

Shining Stars: Amelia, Harvey, Harry, Barney, Max, Roman, Erin, Fred, Lily, Molly 

Pupil Voice: “I can’t wait to learn more about the rainforest!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

If you haven’t bought in an egg box, please can each child have one in school by Tuesday 5th 

March. 

Dot to Dot competition details of how to enter will be shared next week. 
  
Miss Horton’s Holiday Camps- See Class Dojo for further information. 
  
Mother’s Day Tea Friday 8th March. At 2.30pm! 
  
Newsletters can now be found on the website instead of Dojo! 


